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Wendy Namruti

From: ENC PLANNING
Sent: 11 January 2021 14:14
To: ENC PS Admin
Subject: FW: 0341 - 0341 - Barns to the rear of 17 Main Street Woodnewton

Email 5 
 
From: Helen Raymond <helen@rawarchitecture.net>  
Sent: 11 January 2021 13:30 
To: Chris Spong <Chris.Spong@east-northamptonshire.gov.uk>; ENC PLANNING <PLANNING.ENC@east-
northamptonshire.gov.uk>; ENC PLANNING <PLANNING.ENC@east-northamptonshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: 0341 - 0341 - Barns to the rear of 17 Main Street Woodnewton 
 
Hi Chris 
 
Sorry for bombarding you with emails but they wouldn't compress for some reason.  
 
So you should have received: 
 
Part 1 - drawings: 
A100 site plan_revC 
A101 existing plans (and elevs) barn 1 
A102 existing plans (and elevs) barn 2 
A103 proposed plans barn 1_revE 
 
A104 proposed plans barn 2_revG 
A302 proposed elevations Barn 1_revA 
A303 proposed elevations Barn2_revA 
 
Part 2  
0341 - DandA_revA 
 
Part 3 
ecological assessment 
 
Part 4 
STRUCTURAL_SURVEY-404518 
STRUCTURAL_SURVEY-411873 
 
Part 5 
UK18.4119b Phase II Geo-Environmental Assessment - Land South of 17 Main Street, Woodnewton (Issue 1) 
 
So hopefully that addresses some of the previous conditions too.  
The materials are more specific so would like to agree them at this stage if possible. 
 
As mentioned - if you can withdraw the VAR application and transfer the fee that would be great. 
 
Many thanks 
Helen 
 
--  
Helen Raymond 
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Architect | Director 
M: 07719 134858 

RAW architecture 

www.rawarchitecture.net 

 
 
Find out all the latest information on coronavirus (COVID-19) — including symptoms, how to avoid spreading germs 
and the dedicated 111 online coronavirus service — by visiting http://nhs.uk/coronavirus  

Warning: Although East Northamptonshire Council has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are 
present in this e-mail, the Council cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this e-
mail or attachments.  
 
This e-mail, including any attachments, is intended for the exclusive use of the addressee. Please do not forward 
without consideration of the origins of the email and any data included within. Please note that this and any 
responses to this email may be subject to the Freedom of Information Act 2000/Data Protection Act 2018.  
 
Any views or opinions expressed in this e-mail do not necessarily represent those of East Northamptonshire Council 
and are not to be relied upon without subsequent written confirmation by an authorised representative.  
 
If you are not the addressee any disclosure, reproduction, distribution, forwarding or other dissemination or use is 
strictly prohibited. If you have received this in error please notify the council’s Data Protection Officer via DP@east-
northamptonshire.gov.uk  
 
East Northamptonshire Council takes the protection of your personal data seriously. Full details can be found in the 
council’s Privacy Statement  


